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19 February 2018 

 

WORKS NEWS 

It is good to see Allan Monson’s friendly face around the Shire again 

after he recently recommenced as relief Works Supervisor while a 

permanent option is sourced.  

 

Road construction on the Wialki Rd 

is continuing and is on schedule to 

be completed, including sealing by 

late March.  

 

Some recent appointments have 

meant that our works crew is nearly 

back to full strength. We have 

recently welcomed the following 

new members of staff to either 

casual or permanent positions: 

John Pitts - Plant Operator 

Kylie Gibson - Leading Hand – Construction 

Kerry Ferguson – Plant Operator 

Marina Bauer – Road Maintenance Officer 

 

We hope to appoint a new Beacon Town Maintenance Assistant in 

the near future.   

 

The crew have started tending to jobs around the Bencubbin 

Recreation Grounds in preparation for the Mt Marshall Show.  

 

 



 AGED PERSONS UNIT AVAILABLE FOR RENT 

BROWN STREET, BENCUBBIN 

 

The Shire of Mt Marshall has Unit 1 in the Bencubbin Aged Person’s Village available for rent. 

The unit is one of four and is comprised of two bedrooms, one bathroom and carport.   

Applications that meet the following selection criteria will be given priority: 

· 65 yrs of age or over 

· Disability 

· Pensioner 

Applicants will need to meet the Department 

of Housing and Income Criteria.  Copies of 

the criteria and application forms can be 

obtained from the Shire Office.  Enquiries can 

be made to Daneeka Beagley, 

cso@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au or by calling the 

Shire Office on 9685 1202.  

 



 

ROAD CLOSURE  -  BENCUBBIN-KUNUNOPPIN RD 

 

The Water Corporation are carrying out works on the Bencubbin-

Kununoppin Rd on Thursday 22 February from 6am at the 

intersection of Gilham-Cooper Rd.  The Bencubbin-Kununoppin Rd will be 

closed while these works take place.  Please find an alternative route 

between the hours of 6am and 4.30pm on this day.  

 

 

 

REDEVELOPMENT OF THE BENCUBBIN MULTIPURPOSE COMPLEX 

The Bencubbin Multi Purpose Complex upgrade 

project is now 50% complete. Devlyn 

Constructions Pty Ltd was awarded the 

construction contract and are progressing to 

schedule. 

 

This week the tiles are being laid in the toilets 

and the new waste tanks have been  installed. 

 

The new function room boasts outstanding 

aspects to all playing fields which will enhance 

the spectator experience. 

 

The Bencubbin Gym remains in the Monger St 

premises for the time being.  


